
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 1—Week beginning 20/1/25 

 

We set up a hide in the garden for birdwatching and learnt about differ-
ent types of native bird; the pigeon, sparrow and robin.  We made bird 
feeders and placed them where we could see in the garden. We had fun re-
enacting the ‘Bear Hunt’ book and created our own dens under tables. We 
have been watching and recording cars that pass. The children are growing 
in confidence when talking about London. This week we focused on what we 
can ‘see’ and what we can ‘hear. We have sent home binoculars for you to 
continue birdwatching at home with your child.   
 
 Book of the week– Brown Bear Brown Bear 
Rhyme of the week– Five little monkeys jumping on the bed 

Math's 

During our morning math’s this 
week we have been counting 
items to find the total num-
ber. Once we could identify 
groups of items amounts Mrs. 
Jones played tricks on us mix-
ing them up.  

 

Literacy 

This week we read the 
Naughty bus; the children 
were asked if they were 
good drivers? We spoke 
about our adults that drive 
and enjoyed ‘Don’t 
let the pigeon 
drive the bus’.  

Next Week 

Next week we will be creating beautiful street maps of London in-
spired by the artist Wassily Kandinsky. We will be joining Foundation 
children in the main hall on Wednesday for a Chinese New Year crafts 
and dance time. We will taste different Chinese foods and measure the 
length of noodles. We will explore the trim trail this week. For math's 
we will be counting food items and asking the children to group them. 
 
Book of the week– This Bus is for us 
Rhyme of the week– Down at the Station  
Word of the week–  Heavy  

 


